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 The Rosary Makers need a coordinator! 
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Knights of Columbus Installation of Officers 
St. Thomas More Council 7121 

In one of the strangest Installation of Officers ever  w ith m asks and  
social distancing, forming the tree of the cross, front to back are:  
GK Bill Remy, Chaplain Rev. Tim Lindenfelser, Chanc. Tom Mina (on screen),  
DGK Brian Foy, FS Dave Look, Jim McIlhenney (standing in for Trustee Tom Kelly), 
Trustee Tom Alexander, Trustee Fred Hernandez, Lecturer John Alexander, Inside 
Guard Louis Laguardia, and Outside Guard Kevin Monroe.  
 
Forming the arm of the cross, left to right: Advocate Bob Wesselman, Treasurer Tim 
Buckley, FS Dave Look, Recorder Rick Cozby, and Warden Pat Petrick.  Logistical  
support were, far right, Steve Barthelmes and Chuck Nitsch. 

St. Anastasia  

To ensure social distancing and 
allow for better air flow,  
Eucharistic Adoration is  

currently taking place in the 
Church and Confessions will 
temporarily be heard in the 
Blessed Sacrament Chapel. 



 
PREPARING FOR CLASSES TO RESUME in  
schools of the Diocese of St. Augustine is always a  
big job, but this year it comes with the challenge of 
incorporating new health and safety protocols in  
response to the coronavirus pandemic.  
 
The diocese has schools in seven counties, where 
there are differing levels of infection and protocols, 
and each school will adapt the requirements to fit 
local guidelines and needs.  

Cathedral Parish School & St. Joseph Academy Are Ready To 
Welcome Students Back To School! 

Welcome Father Jared De Leo and Deacon Chuck Moss! 

 

Deacon Chuck & Rose relocated to Palm 
Coast last October after 25 years in  
Colorado and a short stay in Arizona to 
be closer to family in Florida and Ohio.  
Chuck was ordained for the Diocese of 
Charlotte, NC in June of 1988; he has 
been incardinated in the Diocese of  
Colorado Springs since 1999.  

As a priest, Father De Leo said he 
hopes to work in youth ministry. 
“I want to bring peace and  
merciful love to the sacrament of 
confession. I also want to preach 
the Gospel and make it relatable 
to people’s lives and bring out the 
joy in the Gospel.  
 
Father De Leo said he knows that 
COVID-19 is changing the way 
Catholics practice the faith. “This 
is a great opportunity to come 
back to Him with our whole 
hearts,” he said. “It’s going to be 
hard for some people to get back 
into the swing of things, but I 
hope this will be an opportunity 
to re-evaluate their relationship to 
the Lord.”  



With many of our friends 
not able to  
join us in person for Mass, 
St. Anastasia has provided 
live streaming of the Mass 
via the Parish Facebook 
page @stanastasiacc and 
our parish website at 
www.saccfl.org (under 
Mass Schedule)!   
 
Thank you to our  
volunteers  who have  
joined the newly formed 
“Live Stream Ministry”!   
 
It’s a limited time  
commitment and a  
wonderful way to  
minister to the parish.   
If you’re interested in  
helping with this  
wonderful ministry,  
please contact the  
parish office!   
 

(photo left: Par ishioner , 
Ron Bukevicz streaming a 9 
a.m. Mass) 

Bringing Mass to the Masses! 

St. Anastasia Catholic Church  

5205 A1A South 

St. Augustine, FL 32080 
 

Phone: 904-471-5364 

Fax: 904-471-7448 

Web: www.saccfl.org 

A Safe Return To Children’s Formation & Sacramental Preparation! 

Throughout most of this  
pandemic, the Dining with  
Dignity Ministry has delivered 
meals to the homeless safely 
by using masks and gloves 
while packing the meals in To 
Go containers.  Dining With 
Dignity Ministry is, now more 
than ever, servicing the 
homeless population of our 
community.  However, they 
are also attending to the 
needs of families and  
individuals who are “food 
threatened”, meaning not 
homeless, but are going  
hungry.   
 
For more information, please  
contact Al & Olivia Deinhardt 
at 904-687-4286 or 
weezeandaj@aol.com 

 
Reflection: 
 

“We must be ready to allow ourselves to be interrupted by God.  We must 
not assume that our schedule is our own to manage, but allow it to be   
arranged by God.”     ― Dietrich Bonhoeffer  

Saint Pope John Paul II said, “I plead with 
you--never, ever give up on hope, never 
doubt, never tire, and never become  
discouraged. Be not afraid."    
 

These words are needed now, more than ever. 
Since early 2020 we have encountered  many 
unknowns due to COVID-19, however, with  
the help of many of doctors and researchers, 
we have learned ways to help curb the spread 
of this virus.  Our parish staff and catechists 
intend to follow each of the recommended 
guidelines given by the CDC as well as those 
enacted by the Diocesan office.  The safety of 
the children and families has always been a 
priority in all of our programs and this  
unprecedented time is no different.  Our  
catechists (pictured right) are preparing to 
share the Word of God with His children 
safely and we’re excited to have them back 
with us! 


